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P U B L I C   N O T I C E 

 

 

 

The Fort Cherry School District Board of Directors will hold a Special Board Meeting on 

Monday February 10, 2025 starting with Executive Session at 7:00 PM. The public 

meeting will begin at 7:30 pm to discuss the proposed stadium project and other matters 

brought before the Board.  It will be held in the Fort Cherry High School Learning 

Commons. 

 

 

 

      BY REQUEST OF THE PRESIDENT 

 

 

      Mrs. Jodi McKay 

      Fort Cherry School Board President 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

Mrs. Pam Staley 

Board Secretary 

 


